Appalachian Bible College



August 23, 2022

Berean Baptist Church 517 Glensford Dr Fayetteville, NC 28314-2398

Dear Friends.

Thank you for letting us serve with you as you share your gift with us. I count it a special honor to partner together as we equip servants to share the Gospel and strengthen the Church around the world.

These are days of wrapping up our Alpine Bible Camp and Retreats ministry and preparing for our new school year. It is thrilling to see how God has especially used our ministry this summer to touch hundreds of lives. Praise God for the many decisions that have been made for the Lord. Please pray for each of these precious lives.

We are looking forward to another exciting year as we prepare servants for the Lord. Your gifts and prayers are so important. Thank you for investing in the lives of our staff and students. Our world urgently needs Jesus. We are passionate about seeking to meet that need.

God bless you. Continue to pray the Lord of Harvest to send forth servants...Because Life is for Service.

His Slave,

Daniel L. Anderson, Th.D.

President

So grateful for His your partnership

as we prepare for De our new school Pr year. Rosalie & 2 Ps year. Rosalie & 2 Ps weed your prayer a Psalm 84:11, 12

... Because Life is for Service